
 
 
From: Victoria Masse <victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 28, 2021 9:56 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: TMO-CT <TMO-CT@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Subject: T-MOBILE CONSTRUCTION NOTICE- CT11110C- 8 Chimney Drive, Bethel 

 

Good Morning,  
Please be advised that T-Mobile is providing notice that construction will be 

starting in the next two weeks for the site referenced below. 
 

  
 

EM-T-MOBILE-009-210115: 8 Chimney Drive, Bethel 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know. 
 

Thank you 
 

--  

Victoria Masse 
Zoning & Permitting Specialist 
Notary Public 
Mobile: 860-306-2326 

Office: 420 Main Street Unit 1 Box 2 Sturbridge, MA 01566 
Email: victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 
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